Quiz night at Harris Academy
#dundeewestend

Harris Academy Former Pupils’ Association is holding a quiz night at the
school — in the dining area — at 7pm this Friday, 27th October.

Teams will be assembled on the night so participants should feel free to turn
up and pay on entry.

More details can be obtained from FP Association Treasurer Freida Soutar on
562788.

A warm welcome is extended to all Harris former pupils whether members of the
FPs’ Association or not, spouses and partners, staff, former staff and all
friends who are able to attend.
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